
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope you have all had a positive week.

It was great to see so many adults joining us for our recent Curriculum Afternoon. Your
engagement and support is fantastic and I wanted to thank all who attended.The recent Year
1 visit to the bakery was also a success. Such learning opportunities greatly enhance our
curriculum and provide memorable learning experiences for our children.

As we look ahead to next week, I'd like to remind you of our upcoming Film Nights. These will
be held on Monday for Infants, Tuesday for Year 3 and 4, and Wednesday for Year 5 and 6.
Please note that the latest time we can accept bookings is Friday 22nd, as we need to
ensure adequate staff and refreshments. Unfortunately, we won't be able to accommodate
any additions after this time. Kindly remember to collect your child promptly at 4:45 PM from
their classroom on the respective film night.

I also want to give a special shout-out to our Junior School Sports Leaders for their
outstanding support during lunchtimes. Their dedication and enthusiasm is fantastic. We are
now exploring the possibility of introducing Infant Sports Leaders, further enhancing our
commitment to promoting physical activity and leadership skills among our children.

Mark your calendars for our Easter Raffle on Thursday, 28th March, immediately after school
outside the studio. It promises to be a fun-filled event, and we encourage everyone to
participate and support our school community.

Lastly, a friendly reminder that the last day of term is Thursday, 28th March. We will soon be
saying farewell to this term, but we look forward to returning refreshed and re-energized for
the new term ahead.

Thank you once again for your continued support and involvement in our school community.

Wishing you all a wonderful month ahead.

Kathryn Wilden



Click below to see your child’s year group news.

Year R
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Year 1
Weekly News

Year2
Weekly News

Year 3
Weekly News

DragonValue of theWeek

Teamwork

Year 4
Weekly News

Year 5
Weekly News

Year 6
Weekly News

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10wmlOL1wV301ETZt1u28QVcGrwS4JEWy/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R7iurrdk1XqgQBN7ZZ54wdz6mN85FFZD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NBpAdvIog9LyxbiVUR1MQGzXvMSd6sf7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1omK6yFxZpAyCmOpI99hixC88svShNoEW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XShYg-St3wRU6ylEKZm9wy1hyX3vbrY4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LFaMWitOHRBqBunBEgkkIQbVK1-N9AN6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1M7UTUMfwVhdvIo7e6k7XaKSRT7XeqR1I/view?usp=sharing


DiaryDates

What’s happening nextweek

Date Event Time Location

Monday 25th March 2024 Easter egg Decorating competition All Day School

Monday 25th March 2024 Film Night KS1 3-4.45PM Pick up classroom

Tuesday 26th March 2024 Rock Steady Concert 9.30-10.30 am Studio

Tuesday 26th March 2024 Film Night LKS2 3-4.45pm Pick up Classroom

Wednesday 27th March Film Night UKS2 3-4.45PM Pick up classroom

Thursday 28th March Year 4 parent drop-in Anglo Saxon museum 2.30 - 3.10pm School

Thursday 28th March 2024 Year 5 Swimming 12:30pm Mountbatten

Thursday 28th March 2024 Easter Egg Raffle Afterschool

Friday 29th March 2024 Easter Holidays




